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           City Manager 

      

 REPORT TO MAYOR AND THE CITY COUNCIL 

 
 

DATE:        March 22, 2021  
 

FROM: Thomas J. Aspell, Jr., City Manager 

 

SUBJECT: Intown Concord – FY 2021 City of Concord Community Grant Report 

 

 

Recommendation: 

 

Review the report submitted by Intown Concord and decide whether to release the funds 

appropriated in the FY 2021 City Budget. 

 

 

Background: 

 

During review of the budget that was proposed to City Council for FY 2021, the City Council 

expressed concern about the ability of Intown Concord to conduct many of the events and 

programs for which the City provides funding, due to the ongoing pandemic.  Given that 

Downtown Market Days was already postponed/cancelled due to the pandemic, the City Council 

directed that the funds be held until information could be reviewed as to the potential revised use 

of the funds.  The amount appropriated for Fiscal Year 2021 equals $30,000.   

 

Discussion: 

      

Intown Concord has provided the attached synopsis of the organization’s activity and requests 

the release of the funding that was appropriated. 
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